
From: Morton CUSD 709 Student Support Services (SPED)

RE: Scheduled Destrucation of Special Education Records

News Release for Immediate Publication

Morton Community Unit School District 709 will be destroying special education records for
students with a 1996 birthdate and who were evaluated for or received services during their
school career. If the student or parents want these records they should call 309-263-0522 to
arrange to pick them up. Any records not collected by June 15, 2024 will be destroyed.


